Village of Forestville
Regular Council Meeting
April 10, 2024

Date: April 10, 2024
Place: 5605 Cedar St., Forestville, Mi. 48434

Present: Sielaff, K. Kolomak, Friday, Cyr, Schweitzer, T. Kolomak, Becker

Absent;

Guest: Kevin Schweitzer, Dennis Jones, Arik Evers, Dave Sutphin, Lou Ann Saylor, Dennis
Kickhofel, Karen Miller, Ann Delodder

Call to Order: Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm

Pledge of Allegiance: The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Village President Sielaff

Consent Agenda:

Cyr moved, K. Kolomak supported to accept the consent agenda and approved minutes from
the March 13, 2024 meeting and approved bills. All in favor, motion carried.

Treasurer Report:
Forestville received $4,460.66 for Act 51

Forestville received $406.80 from Harbor Beach for Electric and Chlorination
Forestville received $17,227.38 from Delaware Twp. for water assessments

Treasurer asked the council for approval to send a letter to a resident for delinquent utilities in
the amount of $894.20.

Schweitzer moved, Cyr supported to send a letter to a resident for delinquent utilities in the
amount of $894.20. All in favor, motion carried.

Treasurer asked the council for approval to send a letter to a resident for delinquent utilities in
the amount of $486.00.

Schweitzer moved, K. Kolomak supported to send a letter to a resident for delinquent utilities
in the amount of $486.00. All in favor, motion carried.

Cyr moved, Friday supported to accept the Treasurer’s report as presented. All in favor,
motion carried.



Water/Clerk Report: |
Water reads are scheduled for April 22, 2024.

Harbor Beach DPW will be doing seasonal hydrant flushing the week of April 22, 2024. Notices
have been posted.

DPW/Waste Water Management:
No report was received

Street Report:
Zoning Report:

Discussion on a variance requested by Paul Meray at 5734 Maple Street for construction of an
18" x 4’ deck.

Friday moved, Schweitzer supported to approve a variance for Paul Meray at 5734 Maple
Street to construct an 18’ x 4’ deck. All in favor, motion carried.

Discussion on a variance roughly 6’ to road requested by Richard Short at 7978 Lake Street was
tabled until next meeting.

Discussion on letters of complaints received regarding three parcels in the village. Certified
letters will be mailed to each resident for which the complaints were filed on.

Planning Commission:
Meetings will resume in May.

Old Business:
New Business:

Public Comment;:

Meeting Adjburned: 8:07 p.m.

Tim-éTeIaff, President



